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December 18, 1998

Stora Enso the first company share to be traded in
euro on the OM Stockholm Stock Exchange

The Stockholm Stock Exchange has approved Stora Enso’s application to have the
company’s shares traded in both euro and SEK. Parallel trading is expected to commence
on March 19, 1999. This means that Stora Enso will be the first company to be traded in
two currencies on the OM Stockholm Stock Exchange.

Since Stora Enso will have shareholders both within and outside the euro currency area, the
company considers it fitting that shareholders be given an opportunity to choose which
currency they prefer to trade in.

For further comments or information, please contact:

— Bo Eriksson, Vice President, Finance, STORA. Tel: +46 (0)23-78 22 44
— Maija Harsu, Manager, Investor Relations, Enso. Tel: +358 2046 21 242
— Gustaf Sahlman, Vice President, Information, OM Group. Tel: +46 (0)8-405 66 12



